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The Israel Family reunion was held in Petach Tikva on the 24th of July and attended by over 60
descendents of Zvi Hirsh Mlynarzewicz from all over Israel and 7 from Australia.

The website has now been updated with email addresses, pictures and new family data.

Pictures have been posted. To view go to Family Tree/Media/Albums/Israel Reunion 2009

For the Israel Family email database, go to Family Emails and log in.

Many new individual pages have been created and others updated with new information and
pictures.

Please feel free to provide your feedback.




